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While frost free hose bibbs & mixing valves are
fantastic additions to your home, as they will extend
your watering season, they are not indestructible. At
the end of the season (September/October- before
the temperature drops below zero at night), we
advise all of our clients to drain down their hosebib
lines thoroughly (& do not leave your garden hose
hooked up through the winter!), to avoid ice building
up during the extreme temperatures that we
experience here in Alberta. Ice build ups split water
lines.

For any questions, please be sure to contact us.
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When leaving your home for an
extended period of time (vacation,
hospital stay, etc.), be sure to shut the
water off to your home- especially in
winter, to ensure you do not come home
to a flood. NEVER shut the heat off in
winter- your pipes will freeze & burst.
Regularly check your sump pump (if you
have one), to ensure you do not
experience any back ups.
If your hot water tank is new or under 5
years old, be sure to flush it once a year,
to extend its life & productivity.
Install shut off valves to all toilets &
sinks, to stop leaks without turning the
water off to your entire home.
Have your main water shut off valve
tested once a year to ensure that it can
be turned off in an emergency, or when
you are leaving for an extended period
of time.

Extra tips

ThreeBestRated 2022, 2023 & 2024

Gold Winner in St. Albert Community
Votes 2022 & Platinum in 2023!

Canadian Choice Award Winner for 2024! 

We are so proud to be announced as one
of St. Albert's Top 3 Plumbing Companies 3
years in a row!

It was with great pleasure that we learned
we had won Gold in ‘22 & Platinum in ’23-
voted by the community members!

We are thrilled to have won The Canadian
Choice Award for Best Plumbing Company
in St. Albert for 2024!

www.chambersplumbingandheating.ca

St. Albert Gazette Readers Choice 2023 &
2024!
We are so honoured to have been voted as
the #1 Plumbing company in St. Albert 2
years in a row! 


